
Speaking Engagements

Irán Hopkins to Speak on California
Cannabis Today
September 1, 2022
7:30 AM - 9:00 AM PT

Zoom

Irán Hopkins will speak on a virtual roundtable
titled, “California Cannabis Today” presented by C-
Sweet. The C-Sweet Business Roundtable will allow
attendees to deepen relationships with other C-
Sweet members while discussing business, all with a
fun female focus. Topics of discussion will include:

California’s state and local regulation of cannabis
businesses

Differences between California and “Zero to 100”
states

Considerations for non-cannabis businesses
expanding into cannabis - structuring to reduce
risk

Disclaimer:
Possessing, using, distributing, and/or selling
marijuana or marijuana-based products is illegal
under federal law, regardless of any state law that
may decriminalize such activity under certain
circumstances. Although federal enforcement policy
may at times defer to states’ laws and not enforce
conflicting federal laws, interested businesses and
individuals should be aware that compliance with
state law in no way assures compliance with federal
law, and there is a risk that conflicting federal laws
may be enforced in the future. No legal advice we
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give is intended to provide any guidance or
assistance in violating federal law.

Register
Click here to register for this event.

https://www.csweet.org/event-4933948

